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POETRY SLAM 

On Thursday 9th February, children will 
be taking part in the poetry slam. Each class will 
learn and perform a poem. 

On Friday 10th February you will be able to come 
and watch your children perform.  

The nursery children will perform in the nursery. 
Morning Nursery:  11:30pm.  
Afternoon Nursery: 3:00pm.  
 
If you have a child in 6G, 5A, 4B, 3H, 2NS, 1T or RDB, 
then your child will perform at 9:15am. Please arrive 
by 9:10am 
 
If you have a child in 6J, 5G, 4WK, 3L, 2B, 1OH or RG, 
then your child will perform at 2:00pm. Please arrive 
by 1:55pm 

You must stay for the whole performance., which will 
be about an hour. 

Due to space available in the hall, we are only able to 
offer one ticket per family. Tickets are limited and 
will be offered on a first come, first served basis.  

SEND Coffee Morning 

Friday 13th January at 9am 

Oldham Parent Carer Forum will share what 

they do to support families with children 

who have special educational needs. 

Attendance 

It is very important that your 

child attends school everyday. 

If your child will not be 

attending school, you must 

call the office by 9.30 otherwise the 

absence will be unauthorised. 

Parent Workshops 

These will be held on a Tuesday 

afternoon at 2.30pm. You will need to be at the 

office by 2.25pm if you wish to attend. Mrs 

Rahman will translate. 

Tuesday 17th January - IDL (Mrs Sikandar) 

Tuesday 24th January - Website (Mrs Bennion) 

Tuesday 31st January - Staff and their roles (Mrs 

Sikandar) 

Tuesday 7th February - Google Classroom (Miss 

Hulme) 

Half  Term 

School will close on Friday 10th February at 3.20pm  

and will open on Monday 20th February. Have a 

lovely break. 

If any parent/carer would like any information that is not on this newsletter or in letters sent home, please feel free to call 
into the office or speak to class teachers at the end of the day. Remember, we have lots more information on our website! 

Sewing Class 

Lifelong Learning  will be providing 

sewing basic classes. The classes will run on 

Friday mornings for 5 weeks. If you are interested 

then please see Mrs Rahman. Places will be 

allocated on a first come, first served basis. The 

classes will start later this term. 
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